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February 15, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reported the following positive cases to Summit County health officials: 
 

 One (1) On-Campus 4th grade student; and 
 One (1) On-Campus 7th grade student.  

 
Thanks for continuing to remind your children and each other of the importance of 
practicing the COVID-19 safety protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially 
distanced from others, and frequently sanitizing hands and/or frequently washing 
them with soap and water. 
 
A couple more bits of information for you this evening… 
 
Attached is a document with information from Summit County Public Health regarding 
registration appointments for individuals in the Level 1B group.  You or a family 
member may find this information helpful.  
 
Also, attached is a flyer from TYSL regarding registration for their upcoming season.  
It is great to think about softball on this cold and snowy evening! 
 
Finally, as you probably already guessed, I am keeping an eye on the weather.  If 
conditions persist, I will be back in touch.  IF there is a Snow Day called for 
tomorrow, school will be closed, both on-campus and virtually.  As previously 
mentioned, language in the contract with the Twinsburg Education Association (TEA) 
requires that the first five (5) Calamity Days will be non-work days for our staff.  Stay 
tuned… 
 
 
Have a good evening, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


